
 

Date: September 18, 2025 

Notice to Lifetime Members 

Election for Chapter Heads (September 2025 – August 2027) 

The Pakistan Society of Internal Medicine (PSIM) is pleased to announce 
that elections will be held for Chapter Heads for the upcoming term 
September 2025 to August 2027. 

The PSIM Selection Committee will review all nomination applications 
received from different chapters. Only those candidates who meet the 
prescribed eligibility criteria will be considered. 

The list of eligible candidates for Chapter Head positions will be 
officially announced after the review process. The eligibility criteria have 
already been shared with all lifetime members and are also available on 
the PSIM official website. 

Election Schedule 

• Announcement of Eligible Candidates: After completion of the 
Selection Committee review 

• Voting Period: 25th September 2025 – 2nd October 2025 

Voting Process 

• All lifetime members will have the right to cast their vote. 

• Voting will be conducted through the online election portal, 
accessible via the PSIM website. 

• Detailed instructions and procedures for voting will be shared 
with members via email and will also be displayed on the PSIM 
official website before 25th September 2025. 

We encourage all lifetime members to actively participate in this 
democratic process and contribute to the strengthening of PSIM. 

Regards, 
Team PSIM 


